
  

 
 

                                                                                                                             
                                                                                                                                              22nd November 2024 

Dear parents/carers, 
 
Please see attached for information regarding the year 4 multiplication tables check in June 2025. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss Fitch 
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